Football Supporters Group Monthly Report 25/5/15

Wednesday the 6" of May was our Football Supporters Group meeting date, We had our
committee and Bruce Robinson attend and 1 parent, Jean Lorenzo.

We have been concentrating on our first major fundraiser for the Football tour being the
Met North Cross Country event that is taking place on the 26%" of May, apologies that we
have not attended the association meeting tonight as we are hoping to be home resting due
to the big day we are hoping to have today. We have had a good response from parents to
help in the canteen for the Met North event which will take a heap of pressure off the
committee. Met North Cross country is expecting approximately 800 competitors.

We are also helping out with the 4 day Touch football carnival in 2 weekends time and are
sharing this with the touch and hockey supporters groups. This is also part of our tour
fundraiser.

Uhlsport cup has Kicked off for us now and training has commenced, unfortunately we had a
loss in the first game against St Pats although our team is still meshing together as our
football term has not started yet unlike some of the other teams that we are playing who
have been playing and training for the last 2 terms. We discussed a few items including the
Uhlsport cup, Fund raising and 2015 Football tour to Singapore.



